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Through-out the 2020 year, Betsy Majewski will be holding Christian 

Educational Workshops covering a variety of topics. Workshops will be 

held for two hours on either Sunday afternoon or Saturday morning.  

The first class was held in Reading on Jan. 

26th and covered:  One Room School 

House—Model for Sunday School 

 

The following are additional workshops and how to register : 

Mar. 21:  Children’s Sermons  @ Trinity UCC, Telford 

    Register at: psecchristed0321.eventbrite.com 

May 2: Let’s Brainstorm @ St. John’s UCC, Phoenixville 

    Register at: psecchristed0502.eventbrite.com 

Sept. 19:  Rotation Workshop Model—Using Multiple Intelligence 

                  in Sunday School @ TBD –location needed 

     Register at: psecchristed0919.eventbrite.com 

Nov. 8: Inter-generational/All Generations (ages 3-93) Sunday School        

 @ St. Mark’s UCC, Cressona 

    Register at: psecchristed1108.eventbrite.com  

Registration for each class is $20.00. 

For a detailed description on any of these workshops or for a flyer on all 

these events go to the PSEC website (psec.org) - click on the “Events & 

News” tab and then click on “Calendar” on the drop down list.  Go to 

the date of the event you are interested in and you will find the detailed  

information. 

 

2020 Christian Education Workshops PSEC friends, you did it! As of Friday, January 17th, 2020, the OCWM 

contributions surpassed our 2019 goal by $818. Congratulations and 

thank you to all who pushed to get their year-end reconciliations 

complete in order to help us close the year within budget and thank 

you to all who have faithfully and regularly sent in your support 

throughout the year! Blessings to you and your 2020 ministries!  

    ~with gratitude, PSEC staff and Budget and Finance Team 

A gathering for lay leaders and Consistory Presidents will meet Feb. 
15 from 9:00a-11:00a at Falkner Swamp Reformed UCC, 2077 
Swamp Pike, Gilbertsville. 

This event is an opportunity to support one another, share ideas, and 
pray for each other. Church lay leaders have opportunity and road-
blocks facing us at all times. Our goal is to brainstorm, support, pray, 
laugh, and learn together in a confidential environment, so that we 
are strengthened to build healthy, vibrant, and faithful churches.  

There is no fee to attend. Contact Brenda Semach, Consistory  
President of Falkner Swamp Reformed UCC, with any questions and 
to RSVP: kbsemach@aol.com.  

Gathering of Consistory Presidents 

and Church Lay Leaders 
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